
Team, 

It was good to see so many of you at SoutheastCon last month, and I want to thank 
the North Carolina team for hosting a very successful conference. I hope those of you 
who celebrate enjoyed your Easter, Passover, and Ramadan traditions. Currently I’m in 
Madrid, where I’ve spent the past week enjoying the weather, sights and food of this 
lovely city. Unfortunately, this means I will miss the ExCom meeting tonight. 

A few days after I return from Madrid, I will be in Puerto Rico for an IEEE Governance 
Committee meeting, and on May 15th I’ll be at the WIE International Leadership 
Conference in San Jose presenting on starting and sustaining a consulting business. I 
hope to see many of you there. I’m continuing my work on the MGA GUOS Committee, 
the vTools committee, the OUAC/SAC working group, the MGA Governance Ad Hoc 
Committee and the IEEE Conferences Committee Nominations and Appointments 
Committee. Those of you who follow IEEE-USA MOVE on Facebook know that two 
trucks deployed to Kentucky to assist the Red Cross helping communities affected by 
the record-breaking floods. I know you join me in thanking all the volunteers who make 
our support of IEEE-USA MOVE possible. 

As always, I thank you for all you do for IEEE! 

 

Respectfully submitted,  

Theresa Brunasso  
IEEE R3 Past Director 
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